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24th May 2018  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are always looking at ways to further improve our systems to make them easier 
and more accessible for parents. 
 
With this in mind, we have sourced a new uniform supplier that can accommodate 
online orders, which will be active from 1st June.  You will be able to order and pay 
for uniform outside of normal school hours and term dates, which will ensure a faster 
turnaround of uniform. Those parents wishing to pay cheque can continue to do so 
with the new supplier. 
 
Our uniform will be available to purchase from an online supplier called Stitch Design 
using their website address www.stitchdesign.co.uk   You will be able to create a 
secure account and purchase all of the items here.  There is a copy of the school’s 
Uniform Policy available on Stitch Design’s webpage so that you can check your 
order requirements. 
 
Please see the attached letter from Stitch Design which gives you all of the 
information that you will need to be able to set up an account. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to pop in and see us at the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Nickson 
School Business Manager 
 
 
 

http://www.stitchdesign.co.uk/

